HB 2311 -- PROVIDER-BASED FACILITIES
SPONSOR: Haffner

The bill prohibits a provider-based facility, which is a clinic or
physician's office that operates under the ownership,
administrative, and financial control of a hospital or health
system and bills as an outpatient department of the hospital, from
charging, billing, or collecting a facility fee for services
provided to patients unless Medicare or Medicaid is the primary
payor for such patient and the facility is allowed to charge the
fee.



